
 

 

 

 

Press release 

  

Change in the board of management at ORLEN Deutschl and   

 

Elmshorn, 22 November 2012 – Change in the board of  

management of ORLEN Deutschland GmbH. Wolfgang Kern  

leaves the company.  
 

After his departure, the two managing directors Michal Brylinski (CEO) and 

Wieslaw Milkiewicz (CTO) will lead the company. 

 

ORLEN Deutschland would like to thank Wolfgang Kern, who is leaving to 

pursue new challenges, for his great commitment and his services to the 

company.  

 

 

 

star – a strong brand of ORLEN Deutschland GmbH 

star is the petrol station brand of ORLEN Deutschland GmbH, which has 
operated more than 560 petrol stations in the northern half of Germany 
since 2003. The company, which has its headquarters in Elmshorn near 
Hamburg, belongs to the Polish oil and petrochemistry group PKN ORLEN 
SA, which is the largest Polish company with an annual turnover of 26 
billion euros in 2011 and one of the largest Central European groups. 
 
PKN ORLEN SA is listed on the stock exchanges in Warsaw and London 
and is represented on the petrol station market in Eastern and Central 
Europe with a total of 2,700 petrol stations in Germany, Lithuania, Poland 
and the Czech Republic. In recent years, large investments have been 
made in Lithuania and the Czech Republic to bring the group a step closer 
to its goal of becoming the leading oil company in Central Europe. 
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